

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Stop the madness

1 message

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Mon, Sep 23, 2013 at 12:11 PM

Please reconsider restructuring the Medicaid system. The whole system is too large, too bureaucratic, too inefficient, and far too costly. Consider instead privatizing the entire system and let personal choice, personal responsibility, and competition do what it does best; provide the best product for the least cost.

Thank you

Mark

Mark McConnel, AIA, LEED AP





Do you really need to print this e-mail?